
 

Page 1 / 1  

4 June 2024 

 

NSX Announcement 

Resignation of CFO / Company Secretary 

 

Sugar Terminals Limited (STL, NSX:SUG) has today announced the resignation of 

Chris Wagner, the current Chief Financial Officer & Company Secretary effective 

30 August 2024. 

STL will immediately commence a recruitment process to replace Mr Wagner and we 

will continue to update the market as this progresses. 

STL would like to thank Mr Wagner for his valuable service during his time with the 

Company and wish him all the best in his future professional endeavours. 

 

Enquiries: 

David Quinn | Chief Executive Officer | Ph: (07) 3221 7017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


